
    

New Dubai arrival requirements *200421 
  

    

 

    

Dear Trade Partner, 

 

Please note that effective 22nd April 2021, passengers travelling from India to Dubai 

must hold a negative COVID-19 PCR certificate for a test conducted no more than 48 

hours prior to the time of departure.  

 

Additionally, laboratory results will only be accepted from authorised labs that generate 

a QR Code linked to the original report. 

 

The following existing test exemptions still apply: 

 

 UAE nationals are exempt from taking a COVID-19 PCR test before departing 

to Dubai. They will be tested on arrival in Dubai. 

 Children under the age of 12 and passengers who have a moderate or severe 

disability are exempt from taking a COVID-19 PCR test 

·         
Passengers arriving into DXB from certain countries (click here to check list of 

countries) will be required to take another PCR test on arrival at DXB.  

 

Emirates flexible re-booking policy provides customers more opportunities to use their 

unused tickets or to book tickets for future plans. In addition Emirates continues to 

offer the multi-risk travel insurance to keep all our customers safe on their journeys 

and giving them extra security wherever they are in the world. 

 

All information about where Emirates are flying now, and the the travel requirements 

for each country, are available on the Emirates Partner Portal. 

Kindly disseminate this information to all concerned. 

 

Kind Regards 

Emirates - India 

20 April 2021 
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